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SUBJECT:  SECURITY CAMERAS IN THE STOP SIX AREA    

 

 
ISSUED BY THE CITY MANAGER                                                               FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

This informal report provides information about the status of City-owned security cameras operated by the Fort 
Worth Police Department (FWPD) in the Stop Six area. For the purposes of this report, the “Stop Six area” refers to 
several neighborhoods in Southeast Fort Worth as depicted in the following map.  
 

 
 
FWPD currently operates a total of 44 cameras in the Stop Six area. The Stop Six neighborhood improvement 
program (NIP) funded 36 of these cameras, but four had malfunctions that rendered them inoperable; they were 
replaced with four cameras from the FWPD inventory. An additional eleven cameras have been installed in the Stop 
Six area after the NIP was completed.   
 
Installation of cameras funded by the Stop Six NIP began near the end of 2017, and the expected life for the cameras 
is approximately five years.  Three of the 36 cameras purchased through the Stop Six NIP have become inoperable 
and will be repaired or replaced. The work to maintain and replace cameras is ongoing as the number of cameras 
FWPD installs continues to grow throughout the city.  
 
If you have any questions about the status of the Stop Six cameras, please contact Deputy Chief David Carbajal at 
David.Carbajal@fortworthtexas.gov or 817-392-4311. 
 
 
David Cooke 
City Manager 
 


